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Zone 24/27 Water Main Replacement 

July 2025 

UTILITY PROJECT  

The project will replace aging water mains in the area generally bounded by Sherwood 

Drive, from Thumb Butte Road and Forest Meadows Drive, and including Butte Canyon 

Drive and Meadowbrook Road. 

The project is being designed by Civiltec Engineering. Construction is expected to begin 

in late 2025. 90% plans have been submitted for review. 

City Contact Information  

Project Manager: David Bradley 

Phone: (928) 777-1130 

 

https://prescott-az.gov/capital-improvement-projects/capital-improvement-program/

